
Parkwood Hill Arrival & Dismissal Guide 

The following guidelines have been developed to ensure the safety of all 

children arriving and departing our campus.  Please read below, call our 

office with any questions, and remember to always drive friendly. 

Curbside Information 
There are two lanes of traffic for each driveway entrance.  In the right-hand lane, your child will exit 

your car by stepping onto the curb to the right.  In the left-hand lane, your child will exit your car by 

stepping onto the curb to the left.  Please seat your child on the side of the car where he/she will exit. 

Your child can exit your car along the entire drop off area and walk to the front door. This allows more 

cars to drop off at once.  Please do not wait to drop off at the front door as this will slow the entire line. 

Naturally, our driveways have heavier traffic during inclement weather.  Please be patient and plan 

ahead for longer wait times. 

Guidelines 
As a parent who cares for the safety of your child and other children, please… 

 …be kind and polite while cooperating with fellow drivers. 

 

 …obey all posted signs and live directions given by teachers, staff, and volunteers who 

are here for the protection of your child. 

 

 …require your child to use the crosswalks, which are the only safe, allowable way to 

cross the street. 

 

 …remain with your vehicle during our arrival/dismissal windows, which are 7:00-8:00 

a.m. and 2:00-3:00 p.m. 

 

 …drop-off only at a monitored, driveway curb.  Drop-offs are not permitted in parking 

lots, behind our building, along Parkwood Hill Blvd., or elsewhere. 

 

 …refrain from cell phone use.  The active use of a cell phone is prohibited by law while 

driving on campus. 

 

 …refrain from the use of tobacco products.  Smoking or using tobacco products is 

prohibited by law while on school grounds.  
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